
Kirkton Primary School Weekly Notices 

Week Beginning Monday 14th June 2021

Lunch Menu

Week 2

If you have any questions 
please contact us via 01555 
772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice@glow.sch.uk

Transition

Our Primary 7 pupils will be visiting 
Carluke High School on Wednesday 

16th June.  We will be leaving from the 
school at 8.30am sharp.

We were delighted to meet our new 
Primary 1 pupils last week and are 

delighted they will be joining us next 
year.

Pre-loved Uniform

We have a number of pre-loved uniform items in 

school. We are planning on putting the rails 

outside the school office this week and next week 

at the start and end of the day (weather 

permitting).  Please take anything you could use.

Any items which are left next Friday 18
th

, will be 

donated to a local charity.

Sports Day

Mrs Smith has organised Sports Day for Wednesday 

16th June. Please see her app message from Friday 

with further details. Please remember that due to 

Scottish Government restrictions mean that 

unfortunately parents/family member etc. are not able 

to attend.  

Warm Weather

We are all delighted 
that Summer appears to 

be here. We will be 
continuing to learn 

outside where possible, 
and would ask children 

are prepared for the 
weather, including 

wearing sun cream/hats 
etc.  It might be an idea 
to bring an extra bottle 
of water as our classes 
can still be quite warm 
and our water fountains 

are still out of use.

Photographs

We are delighted with the feedback we 

have received from parents regarding the 

photographs.  We are delighted to offer 

class photos.  Information about this was 

emailed directly to parents earlier today.

Classes 2021/22
We are still waiting on confirmation from South Lanarkshire Council on our staffing 
for next session.  We hope to be able to tell children and parents of classes and 
hopefully teachers by Friday 18th June.


